
Dear Deputy Johnson, 
 
I am responding to the article in the JEP on Tuesday 19th April. 
 
We were due to go to court on the 25 April, 2014. We were buying a bungalow in St. Brelades and my daughter 
was buying our house in St. Mary. 
 
The purchaser of my daughters house withdrew for no valid reason the day before the Royal Court transaction. 
We consequently found out that this person had 'gazumped' on three other occasions. As a consequence, both 
my daughter and ourselves were left substantially out of pocket of which there was no way of recouping due to 
the current Jersey laws.  
 
With kind regards, 
 


